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RE:     King Coal Mine, Permit No. C-1981-035 
             Minor Revision No. 52 Decision Extension Request Approval 
 
 
Dear Mr. McCourt, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) Received GCC Energy’s 
request to extend the decision date for Minor Revision No. 52 in a letter dated September 
22, 2023.  The request was to extend the decision date to October 4, 2023.  The Division 
approves GCC’s request and the decision date for MR-52 has been extended to October 
4, 2023.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Clayton Wein 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
clayton.wein@state.co.us 
 
cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 

September 22, 2023 
 
Jordan McCourt 
GCC Energy, LLC 
6473 County Road 120 
Hesperus, CO 81326 
 
 

mailto:clayton.wein@state.co.us

